
Sue Walker
Cyfarwyddwr Addysg
Director of Education

Canolfan Ddinesig, Stryd y Castell,
Merthyr Tudful, CF47 8AN

Civic Centre, Castle Street,
Merthyr Tydfil, CF47 8AN

Ffôn/Tel: (01685) 725000
www.merthyr.gov.uk

Croesawn alwadau yn y Gymraeg
We welcome calls in Welsh

Dyddiad/Date: 11th November 2022

Dear Parent / Guardian / Carer,
  
Many of you may have heard the news that this week Garth Bakery and their trading arm Sarah’s Snacks have
gone into liquidation.  These are our contracted bread and sandwich suppliers for the school meals service.
 
We have been able to find an alternative nominated supplier for bread, and therefore there has been no
disruption to our service on this front.
 
However, the ongoing provision of sandwiches (rolls, baguettes & wraps for comprehensive schools) remains an
issue.
 
We are in discussions with other potential suppliers and reviewing joint procurement arrangements for alternative
sandwich suppliers, but we are not yet in a position to confirm an alternative supply.
 
This unfortunately means we are unable to provide sandwiches for primary schools and no sandwiches/filled
rolls/filled wraps for comprehensive schools until further notice.
 
This is clearly an extreme unforeseeable circumstance that is beyond our control.
 
As soon as an alternative supplier and service for the sandwiches/rolls/wraps has been put into place, I shall be in
touch.
 
Thank you
 
Yours Sincerely

Fairyal Pabani
BSc (Hons), MSc, PHNutr, DipLSHTM

School Catering Manger

Croesawn ohebu yn Gymraeg a fydd gohebu yn y Gymraeg ddim yn  arwain at oedi.  Rhowch wybod inni beth yw’ch dewis iaith e.e Cymraeg neu’n
ddwyieithog.

We welcome correspondence in Welsh and corresponding with us in Welsh will not lead to a delay.  Let us know your language choice if Welsh or bilingual.
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